Docket No. 50-483

Unfon Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell
Vice President - Nuclear

Post Office Box 149

Mail Code 400

St. Louis, MO 63166

Gantlapan:

We have received the attached Federal Emergency Management Agercy (FEMA)
‘etter d.ted September 14, 1984, which provided a supplemental interim
finding on the adequacy of offsite planning for the Callaway Nuclear Power
Plant. This interim finding states that there is reasonable assurance that
the plans and preparedness are adequate to protect the public health and
safety in the vicinity of Callaway. Pending a formal finding under

44 CFR 350, this constitutes FEMA's most recent review on offsite planning

and preparedness for the State of Missouri and relevant local jurisdictions
around the Callaway site.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of

this letter and the attachment will be placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room.
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Mr. Donald F. Schnell

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. J. Patterson
of my staff on (312) 790-5536.

Sincerely,

L. R. Greger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiologicai Protection Branch

Attachment: As stated

cc w/attach.:

W. H. Weber, Manager, Nuclear
Construction

S. E. Miltenberger, Plant Manager

R. L. Powers, Assistant Manager
Quality Assurance

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspectior, RIII

Region IV

K. Drey

Chris R. Rogers, P. E.
Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission

SNUPPS

M. Carroll, FEMA, RVII

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE

0. Rohr, OIE
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